PROJECT:
UNDER
GARDINER

Call for Submissions:
STAKEHOLDER ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Waterfront Toronto is assembling a Stakeholder Advisory Committee for Project: Under Gardiner, a new
public space initiative that will transform four hectares of land under the western portion of the Gardiner
Expressway into a series of new public spaces. The advisory committee plays an important role in the
public consultation process for the project by providing feedback, guidance and advice to the project
team (Waterfront Toronto, the City of Toronto, the project designers and consultants, and the donors) at
key points during the design and implementation of the project.

We are seeking up to five individuals to volunteer to represent the community-at-large. We are
specifically looking for representatives who are involved in heritage and culture, as well as individuals
with experience advocating for active transportation (walking and cycling), accessibility, and recreational
uses.

Stakeholder Advisory Committee members must be able to commit to attending four
meetings—generally taking place on weekday afternoons, two to three hours in length—over the course
of the next twelve months.

To express your interest in volunteering for this committee, please send a short summary (200 words
maximum) outlining your interest and relevant background to hello@undergardiner.com by December
30, 2015.

Learn more at www.undergardiner.com or follow us on Twitter twitter.com/undergardiner

We encourage submissions from women, First Nations, Metis and Inuit people, people with disabilities and people of other
visible and invisible minority groups.
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